
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   June   28th   2015 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Mary Cooney, Stacey Dunlea, Graham Ahern, Bernard (Bernie) O’Brien, 
John McAuliffe, Anne (Nan) O’Sullivan, John Murphy, Tom Connors, 
Denis Baily, Margaret Hartnett, Mary & Nano McCarthy, Julia Healy, 
John McCarthy, Kathleen O’Callaghan, Ellen Collins, Mary Lynch, Breda 
O’Brien, Deirdre Lambe, Margaret Bennett, Tom Burke, Gretta 
O’Sullivan, Rose Walsh, Michael Cashman, Jim Ring, Kevin Desmond, 
Margaret (Maggie) Hayes, Nora Montcalm, Willie Williams, 
 

May They Rest in Peace. 
 

Coffee evening in aid of Lourdes 
Invalid Fund at the home of 
Donal & Ann Ahern, “Glenview”, 
Dungourney, on Friday, July 3rd, 
at 8.00pm. All very welcome. 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Jake Patrick Cabanlig, Esme Jane Lehane, Caoimhe Ellen Morey, 

 
Who were recently Baptised. 

EVANGELIUM CONFERENCE 
Young Adults (18 to 35) are invited to attend the second annual 
Evangelium Ireland Conference, which will take place at Maynooth 
College from 10 – 12 July. The conference will feature dynamic talks by 
excellent speakers and opportunities to socialise with other young people 
who share your faith, as well as daily Mass and Divine office. Midleton 
parish is offering to sponsor the first three people to declare an interest. 
Please contact Fr. Gerard Cremin: gerardcremin@eircom.net 
For more information check out www.evangelium.ie. 
 

World Youth Day 2016  
World Youth day 2016 will take place in Krakow, Poland and is an exciting 
opportunity to share, explore and enjoy your faith. The Diocese of Cloyne are 
currently planning to bring a group of young adults (18 –35 yrs) to participate 
in this extraordinary event with Pope Francis. If you wish to register your 
interest – let us know by email or call us. 
More information please contact:  
Fr. Tom McDermott, CDYS Tel: 086-1615216 or email: frtom@cdys.ie Fr. Pat 
O’Donoghue, Cobh parish Tel; 021-4201623. brian Wiliams. CDYS Tel: 086- 
8349540  For more information go to www.cdys.ie 
 

First Friday 
Next Friday, July 3rd, is the First 
Friday.  Additional in Holy Rosary at 
7.30 p.m.   Confessions on Thursday  
after 10.00am Mass. and on  Friday 
at 7.00 p.m. 
 

Midleton Community 
Hospital 

Annual Garden Fete 
on Sunday July 5th, 
from 1.30pm to 
5.30pm.Extra stands 
welcome, also Bric-A 
Brac, unwanted gifts 
etc. Further details 
from Maura Milton at 
087-6934773 

The Divine Mercy Devotions and St. Pio Devotions are cancelled 
for the months of July and August. 

Collection For Retired Priests 
The annual collection for the care of retired priests will be taken up on 
the weekend of July11/12. There are currently twenty retired priests in 
our diocese and this collection helps to ensure that our elderly clerics 
can live out their lives in relative comfort. It is one of the collections for 
which we make a special appeal. 

Franciscan Brothers’ Appeal. 
Last Sunday’s donations amounted to the extraordinary sum of 
€8,815.00. Brother Brian Johnson sends his heartfelt gratitude and 
sincere prayers. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


